
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
Date: July 30, 2018 
 
INCIDENT:  Burning Permit System Updates / System Outage  
 
DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT:   ​TUESDAY, July 31, 2018  
 
LOCATION:  Rice County  
 
DESCRIPTION OF INCIDENT:  
 
The MN DNR will be updating the burning permit system on Tuesday, July 31​st​.  There will be an 
interruption of service during this update.  It is expected that it will take a few hours to accomplish.  
 
We would ask that you attempt your permit on the system.   If it does not work, please contact the 
Sheriff’s Office at 507-334-4391 and let Dispatch know what you are burning, when you will be 
burning and where you will be burning.  
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